Shenaz Choudha

From: Bryan Fisher

Sent: 19 May 2018 17:15

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: A21 Railway Crossing At Robertsbridge

I wish to state my support for the railway crossing planned on the A21 at Robertsbridge, East Sussex. [ am a
car driver and have no association with the railway preservation society there, but I recognise the benefits
their train operation will offer.

Regards,

Brvan Fisher
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